
Fair Ryan P. TaylorDirector - Regulatory NH

3~fl 770 Elm Street, 1st Floor
communications Manchester, NH 03101

May 29, 2012

Ms. Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Tariff Filing

Dear Ms. lowland:

Northern New England Telephone Operations LLC d/b/a FairPoint Communications — NNE (FairPoint)
is filing for effect June 1, 2012 tariff language changes consisting of:

NH PUC No. 1
Part Section Revision of Page
A 1 27

This filing provides changes supporting the FCC Lifeline Order which revised enrollment requirements
that must be met in all states. Federal rules require a signed enrollment form with eligibility verified at
enrollment. These changes are ordered in the Federal Communications Commission’s recent “Report
and Order and Further Notice of Proposed Rule Making” adopted January 31, 2012 (Order FCC 12-11).

FairPoint Communications originally filed this Tariff on May 18, 2012, but inadvertently combined this
with material from other Dockets (Docket No. 11-248, Docket No. 12-133). In this re-file, FairPoint is
only submitting the above referenced tariff page, leaving all information unchanged maintaining the
originally filed effective date of June 1, 2012. Again, FairPoint requests an expedited approval period,
as this Tariff filing is in compliance with the FCC Order and less than 30 days approval is required.
FairPoint appreciates the NHPUC’ s consideration in this matter and apologizes for this inconvenience.

Attached is a copy of the tariff page. Please return the copy of this filing marked “Receipt” with your
stamp of receipt.

Yours truly,

Ryan P. Taylor

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate


